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August 13, 2025 

 

 

Mr. Trevor Welch 

Chair 

Canadian Beef Check-Off Agency 

#146, 6715 - 8th Street N.E. 

Calgary, Alberta  

T2E 7H7 

 

 

Subject:  Proposed Amendments to the Beef Cattle Research, Market Development and Promotion 

Levies Order 

 

 

Dear Mr. Welch, 

 

At its August 13, 2025, meeting, the Farm Products Council of Canada (Council) reviewed the 

proposed amendments of the Beef Cattle Research, Market Development and Promotion Levies 

Order. 

 

Following a thorough review and internal analysis, Council members found that the amendments 

were necessary for the implementation of the Canadian Beef Check-Off Agency’s Promotion and 

Research Plan as contained in the Canadian Beef Cattle Research, Market Development and 

Promotion Agency Proclamation. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Lisa Melanson-Daigle, 

Council Secretary, by email at fpcc.secretariat.cpac@fpcc-cpac.gc.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brian Douglas 

Chair 
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